il

SECRET

L,‘,’)(o] /

ALL MEMBERS OF OD SECRETARIAT

You should see the attached letter from Sir Robert Armstrong to

Sir Antony Acland and others.

I assume that no member of the OD Secretariat is having any dealings
with any member of the media about the crisis, in any circumstances
whatsoever, no matter how informally. Any attempt by any representative
of the media to question any member of the section should be immediately

referred to and reported to, me. The only answer given should be

Pz

26th April 1982 R L WADE-GERY

"I cannot comment in any way".



